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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the values of Trust and Respect throughout the week. We had some lovely, 
thoughtful nominations from pupils. Remember we love to hear about how the children are showing and 
sharing our school values at home!  

 

Just a reminder of key dates that are coming up this half term. World Book Day is this Thursday and there is 
information below about how we will celebrate this event. We also have our parents evening online on 
Tuesday 11th March. Please ensure you have returned your parents evening letters to ensure that we can try 
and accommodate the best time for you. Please note that Maple’s Parents Evening will take place the 
following week, please see below for more information.   

 

Finally, our attendance has dropped from previous weeks so can you please continue to stress the 
importance of good attendance with your children so that they continue to make good progress.  

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

The Value of the week is Patience 

 

This week the value we will be discussing is Patience. We will begin the 
week as usual with our whole school Values Meeting. We will be 
teaching the children and helping them to understand that, Patience is 
the ability to wait for something without getting upset and still being 
positive.  

It is important for children to learn patience as it can benefit their health 
and relationships. Learning patience can take some time to develop, so 
the children will be practicing this in their classes this week in a range of 
fun activities; and discussing in their classes what Patience can both look and feel like to each of us, daily. 
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Can-do Colin 

Finally, Can-do Colin has been out and about this weekend again – we can’t wait to hear about all of 
his adventures – please do remember to send in some photos of his exploits with your child into Class 

Dojo. Thank you - we really do value your input from home.       

 

 

This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

Willow  

Riley 

 

6th March - World Book Day – Pupils can come into school dressed as their favorite 

book character if they wish to. This is just for fun and isn’t meant to cause any financial 
hardship. There are some ideas for book free/budget book day costumes below.  

Costumes must be age appropriate, based on a character from a children’s book and no 
masks please! 

 

Tuesday 11th March is our parents and carers meetings via Teams – If you 

have not yet returned your appointment form, please return it ASAP to Mrs 

Davies in the office.  

Please not that Maple class parents and carers meetings will take place on 

Wednesday 12th March. 

 

21st March Winmarleigh Day Camp 3  

Advanced notice that Winmarleigh Day Camp 3 will take place on 21st March. We will 

inform parents if their child is attending in due course.  

 

Week Commencing 24/03/2025 – 28/03/2025 = Our attendance 90%. 

Please continue to support us around the importance of good attendance with your 
children.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 
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